
Crown land, waterway and roads will be directly and indirectly impacted by the 
proposed project and ancillary pipeline. The Applicant has sufficiently described 
in the Environmental Impact Statement the impacts and the required consultation 
and negotiation with the Department regarding Crown land. 
 
As mentioned in Section 3.3.10 an application for an easement across Crown 
land for the pipeline will be required to be submitted to the Department for 
assessment with some potential native title considerations. 
 
A number of Crown roads will require closing and purchasing. Part of the Crown 
waterway tributary for the Belubula River will also be impacted by the 
infrastructure and will also be required to be purchased by the Applicant. 
 
It is noted that there are Crown land parcels adjacent to the Project and have the 
potential to be impacted thus reducing there viability for tenure in the future. The 
Applicant is currently in discussion with the Department regarding the relevant 
Crown land. 


